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Relocation of the 

Cytopreparatory Laboratory 
 

 

Possible delays in the Cytology turnaround times: 

 

 

The Cytology laboratory will be relocating to the new Pathlab 

premises on the Hospital campus at 829 Cameron Road, on the 10
th

 

June 2016. 

 

 

This move will involve the re-calibration of key diagnostic equipment.  

We anticipate a trouble free move with a minimal impact on our 

gynaecological and non-gynaecological workflow. 

 

 

While we do not anticipate any problems we ask for your 

understanding and patience should our response time be affected. 

 

 

 

 

Ashika Bissoon Richard Massey 

Lead of Specialty, Cytology Pathologist 

(07) 578 7073 
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